
Live too close to school to get an ORCA card? 
If you are not eligible for an ORCA card from Seattle Public Schools, you 
may be eligible for the City of Seattle’s new Youth ORCA program.  

The ORCA cards distributed through this program will be valid for the 
entire school year, September 2016 through June 2017.  Income eligibility 
for this program is consistent with many other programs including: SNAP, 
Free and Reduced Lunch, and ORCA LIFT. ORCA cards are valid on King 
County Metro, King County Water Taxi, Seattle Streetcar, Sound Transit, 
Community Transit, Pierce Transit, Kitsap Transit, and Everett Transit.  

HOW TO SIGN UP

To receive an ORCA card under this program, a student will need to fill 
out the application and get a parent or legal guardian’s signature. 

WHERE TO SIGN UP

City staff will be hosting events at high schools and community centers in 
late August and early September to distribute cards. Bring the completed 
application to these events. Visit www.seattle.gov/YouthORCA for details.

Nuevo programa para estudiantes de educación secundaria que no 
reciben la tarjeta ORCA a través de la escuela y que viven en hogares 
con ingresos inferiores a los que figuran en la tabla. Más información en 
www.seattle.gov/ YouthORCA.

Barnaamij cusub oo loogu talogalay ardayda dugsiga sare, kuwa aan 
Kaarka ORCA ka qaadanin dugsiga ee la nool reer dakhligooda ka 
hooseeyo xisaabta ku qoran jadwalka, waxay macluumaad badan ka heli 
doonaan www.seattle.gov/YouthORCA.

YOUTH ORCA PROGRAM

For more information, please email YouthORCA@seattle.gov or call  
(206) 256-ORCA (6722) or visit www.seattle.gov/YouthORCA

INCOME ELIGIBILITY

Household 

Size

Max Household 

Income

1 $23,760 

2 $32,040 

3 $40,320 

4 $48,600 

5 $56,880 

6 $65,160 

7 $73,460 

8 $81,780

The ORCA LIFT program for adults 
uses the same income eligibility. This 
program qualifies adults for an ORCA 
card with the low-income fare guarantee 
of $1.50 for local bus service. For more 
information, visit www.orcalift.com or 
call (206) 553-3000.

To be eligible for the 

program you need to:

• Be a high school student 
in Seattle Public Schools 
(grades 9-12); 

• Not currently receive an 
ORCA card from Seattle 
Public Schools; and

• Live in a household that 
has an income under 
the amount listed in the 
table below.  


